
 

   
                                            

                                           
                                             
                        

 
    

 
       

       
                 

 

       
               

     
           

 
         
                                 

                                      
         

                                   
                 

 
 

    

 
       

       
                 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Bernadine Chuck Fong <fongbernadine@fhda.edu> 
Monday, September 26, 2022 1:17 AM
foothill 

Subject: Re: Masking for classes and meetings - clarification 

Hello all, 
I think I have indeed added to the confusion for some and not clarified the masking issue. The purpose of the email 
below is to let everyone know that the website about masking for students had not yet been changed (no one on duty 
over the weekend ) so students would not know of any change in policy and will come to classes based on what they 
have seen on the website. I merely wanted to alert everyone. 

Best regards, 

UxÜÇtw|Çx 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Interim President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Initiatives, Stanford University 

From: Bernadine Fong <fongbernadine@fhda.edu> 
Date: Sunday, September 25, 2022 at 9:43 PM 
To: foothill <foothill@fhda.edu> 
Subject: Masking for classes and meetings 

Dear Faculty and Staff members, 
There has been considerable confusion over exactly what is our district’s masking policy and what will happen 
tomorrow, when in‐person classes begin. Let me assure you that the district’s masking policy for all students to mask, 
remains on our website, unchanged: https://foothill.edu/healthservices/covid19‐health‐safety/faqs‐
students.html#masks, so you should expect students to be masked for indoor classes or meetings, and you can conduct 
your activities this week, as you had planned. 

Best regards, 

UxÜÇtw|Çx 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Interim President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Initiatives, Stanford University 
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